Memo

To: Staff and Clients
From: Becky Brant, LMSW, ACSW
Date: June 2, 2020

On June 1, Governor Whitmer lifted the Stay Home, Stay Safe executive order. 1 know that we are all
looking forward to returning to normal routines, however, while we are no longer required to shelter
in place, the order still has restrictions for the workplace. One such restriction from the State of
Michigan is “any work that is capable of being performed remotely must be performed remotely.”

I will continue to comply with the restrictions by offering telehealth services. | am looking forward to
when we return to the office for in person sessions, but it is important that safety is a priority. Asyou
know, my office is in a building along with other businesses resulting in some shared spaces, which
require careful consideration and planning for a safe return to on site services. During this time, | am
diligently working on developing new safety measures required by the governor’s executive order and
MIOSHA for the future reopening of my office.

I would be happy to answer any gquestions you may have and will keep in communication about my
plan to reopen the office. | truly appreciate your patience during this time as | know that virtual
sessions and working remotely have not always been easy.
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